
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS MAY 29, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  530 
PREPARATION HYMN:  524 
COMMUNION HYMN: 519 
RECESSIONAL HYMN: 655 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
MAY 28, 2016 TO JUNE 5, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  
the gifts. 
 05-28      4:00 PM   Don Malloy ( 25th Anniversary)- 

The Family 
Antonette Manzone –  
Carmel Dorazio 

 05-29 9:30 AM Dominick Donato-The Family 
Daniel & Anne Dippo –  
Daughter, Debbie 

 05-30    9:00 AM      No Mass 
 05-31 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 06-01    7:30 AM       Dorothy Ward – 

St. Joseph’s Quilters 
06-02                     7:30AM Genevieve Gatta  – Former 

Members of the Rosary Society 
06-03    7:30 AM Anne V. Dippo – 

Daughter, Debbie 
06-04   4:00 PM Howard Sleezer –  

Daughter, Laura Adams 
Carmine Isabella – The Family 

 06-05    9:30 AM Gordon Proskine –  
Carolyn Mundweiler 
David Shartrand –  
Margaret Dolan 

 
    Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 05-30 2Pt 1:2-7                             Mk 19:1-19 
Tues. 05-31 Zep 3:14-18a                      Lk 1:39-56 
Wed . 06-01 2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12                 Mk 12:18-27 
Thur.  06-02 2 Tm 2:8-15                        Mk 12:28-34 
Fri.     06-03 Ez 34:11-16   Rom 5:5b-11   Lk 15:3-7                         
Sat.    06-04 2 Tm 4:1-8                          Lk 2:41-51 
Sun.   06-05 1Kgs 17:17-24  Gal 1:11-19   Lk 7:11-17 
                Sponsor of the Week 
 

TURF TAVERN 
Restaurant 

Banquets ~ Catering 
Sunday Dinner Specials  11:30a.m. – 8:00p.m. 

Mohawk Ave., Scotia 
393-3344 

 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JUNE 4  AND  5,  2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 
LECTOR S. Janack K. Burke 
CUP 1 B. Keegan H. Burke 
CUP 2 T. Neals K. Gillette 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 J. Wilson C. O’Connor 
BREAD 3 C. Kukan J. Guzewich 
BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 
CUP 3 L. Neals D. Schoch 
CUP 4 M. McNamara K. Sroczynski 
SERVER J. Konik K. Ostrander 
SERVER M. Konik C. Merenberg 
GREETER K. Brooks K. Durant 

 
 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 5/16-5/22/16 
OFFERTORY  $4,521.33 ENVELOPE USERS 153 
CHILDREN’S          1.40 ATTENDANCE 343 
DEBT REDUCTION         22.00   
DONATIONS       345.00   
FF/YM FEES       180.00   
MEMORIALS       355.00   
FUNDRAISING  10,873.86   
TOTAL INCOME $16,298.59 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,520.86 

Last weekend’s second collection for Support of 
the Church in Eastern Europe amounted to 
$511.44.    Next weekend’s second collection will 
be for Debt Reduction.  Thank you for your 
generosity. 
 

 
Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those 
in hospitals and nursing homes and all 
of our shut-ins.  We also pray for 
family, friends, and those who have 
died recently.   Keep in your prayers 

the men and women in our armed forces who are 
serving our country. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The Week Ahead 
Thurs., June 2 Pastoral Council 7 PM - Church 
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                  SUMMER MEALS PROGRAM 
St. Joseph's will be participating in the Summer 
Meals Program sponsored by the Schenectady 
Inner City Ministry (SICM).   Volunteers are 
needed to serve lunch in Collins Park during the 
weeks of August 1 -5 and August 8-12 from 
11:00 AM to 12:45 PM each day. You may 
volunteer for one or more days.  Sign-up 
sheets will be up on the bulletin board in Holy 
Family Hall on the first weekend in June.  All 
those participating must wear a hat when serving 
food. 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
Community Outreach – City Mission Evening Meal 
  
Can you be part of the team that will serve the 
evening meal at City Mission on Tuesday, June 
7?  You and your family members are invited to 

participate in this rewarding 
experience and meet some 
wonderful people at City 
Mission.  The start time is 5 
PM and you will be finished 
and on your way home by 

6:30.  If you’d like to participate, please sign up 
on the sheet posted on the bulletin board in Holy 
Family Hall or contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 
or email brookska@nycap.rr.com. 
	 
Included in your set of boxed envelopes is an 
envelope designated for “Father’s Day”.  This 

envelope may be used for a 
donation in honor or memory of 
all fathers.  On Father’s Day 
weekend and throughout the 
month of June, these envelopes 
will be banded together and 

placed on the altar in memory & honor of all 
fathers.  There are additional envelopes available 
in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 
 
Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 
scheduled for Tuesday, May 31st .   Anyone 
wishing to be included should send their order 
thru the offertory basket as the office will be 
closed on Monday.  Order forms are available on 
the bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall & the back 
entrance. 
 
 

 
Once again, many thanks to 
everyone who contributed in any 
way to the success of our annual 
Tag, Treasure & Bake Sale ~ we 
were able to raise $10,560.06!   

Thanks to Tom Hyland, Karen Grimaldi & Frank 
Coleman who took the lead to organize this year’s 
sale.  Congratulations also to the following raffle 
winners: Phyllis Boyd (Jade Bistro), Sue Bulman 
(Turf Tavern), Owen Burke (Gabriel’s), Kathy 
DeMarco (Hannaford), Lori DeSieno (Skyport), 
Linda Fortin (5th & 50 Pizza), Deb Griffith (VISA), 
Bill Hansen (The Tartan), Mary Huston 
(Stewart’s), Patricia McGraw (DeMarco’s Pizza, 
Scotia Diner, Applebee’s), Jane Meier (Oliver’s), 
Patrick Roche (Village Paint), Candi Rockstroh 
(Mohawk Taproom), Eileen Schoch (Sally’s 
Streetside Café), Eileen Stack (Applebee’s) and 
Karen Straut (Panera Bread) and the winner of 
the 50/50 ($92) was Tom Hyland.  As in the past, 
through careful packing & sorting, we were able 
to help the following organizations with donations 
after the sale:  ARC, Bethesda House, City 
Mission Habitat Restore, Raindrops Closet, 
Salvation Army, Washington Irving School as well 
as some refugee families who will be settling in 
Albany next month. 
 

We continue to get closer to our 
$70,555 Assessment Goal!  To 
date, we have 196 families that 
have pledged or given $55,643 
toward the 2016 Appeal.  Please 
remember that pledges or gifts 

made be made online at 
www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  With everyone’s 
help, we would like to wrap up this Appeal before 
summer ~ let’s see if we can meet that goal!  
 
Catholic Singles Weekend and Friends, June 17-
19, 2016 Pyramid Life Center, Paradox NY – all 
inclusive social weekend in a beautiful setting at 
a great price.   For more info, e-mail 
cathsing@yahoo.com.    
 
**Parish office is closed Monday, May 30th in 
observance of Memorial Day** 


